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TMHS PAC Meeting Minutes, Jan. 31st, 2011

Attendees

Principal Lally, Diane Dunlevy, Maura Rauseo, Joanne Foley, Linda Poli, Kathy Benvenuto, Cathy Burgoyne,

Loretta Ryan, Paula Fairweather and Lisa Kuegler

Introductions

Co-chair Diane Dunlevy and Maura Rauseo opened the meeting at 7:10 P.M..

Minutes

Nov. 29th minutes were presented and approved.

Treasurer’s Report

Treasurer’s report was presented. Approximately $5,300 left in budget prior to Trivia Night.

Principal’s Report

Principal Lally presented the TMHS school’s new vision of curriculum, to expand curriculum with outside

visitations which are more career focused. The top three career paths identified which TMHS is focused on

planning curriculum around is Healthcare, Business and Criminal Justice. Discussion took place on how this

vision is being implemented and also the virtual classroom course offerings were discussed. TMHS reports to

have 18 computers in a MAC lab. Training has been procured to utilize the software for the MAC lab. This

completes the principal’s report.

Enrichment

$1,500 remains in the enrichment fund for the year.

Scholarship

The distribution of scholarships awarded in 2010 is in process. Scholarships are awarded on academic

achievements and it was suggested that the awards be distributed during the evening of the

presentation to streamline and consolidate the timeline for the PAC. It was agreed upon to distribute

the funds that evening. The scholarship committee consists of Diane Dunlevy, Cathy Burgoyne, Loretta

Ryan and Linda Poli.
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Teacher Request

The guidance office requested a fax machine. The PAC allocated not to exceed $300 for guidance

office fax machine. Mr. Edgarton requested $820.74 worth of supplies for the new Forensic class. The

PAC agreed to fund the request not to exceed $900.00.

Applefest

Oct. 29th date. Crafters have applications in addition to registration. PAC web-site has new application

on-line. New crafters have already applied. Event is listed with craftlisters.com.

Trivia Night

All 33 tables are sold. Projected expenses are $175 for police detail, $800 for the raffle presenter, $600

prize money, $150 for trophy and minor expenses for raffle table. This year balloons and no snacks

will be purchased. Paula Fairweather will pick up balloons. Paula is also investigating the possibility of

a trophy to the winning table. Prizes will be for 1st and 2nd place. 1st place team received $20 per

person and trophy rights and 2nd place team receives $10 per person.

Trivia Night signup sheet was passed around. An email reminder was suggested for Trivia help

volunteers.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:24 P.M..

Next meeting is scheduled for February 28th, 2011, 7 PM in the TMHS guidance office.

LFK


